
MOUNTAIN MEADOWS GOLF CLUB MEMBERS COVID-19 message 

 

To ensure that staff and golfers stay safe and everyone still enjoy a golf game, the board of Mountain 
Meadows has implemented the following guidelines: 

 Tee times are mandatory 
 Practice proper hygiene and social distancing 
 There will be no removal of flag pins and bunker rakes will not be used.  
 1 person per cart unless you cohabitate 
 The clubhouse and outdoor patio will be open with some limitations  
 Clubhouse and on-course #3 toilet will be open.  #5 toilet is closed until further notice  

These practices will change your golf experience slightly but should, with your compliance provide a safe 
and healthy recreational outlet.   

Thank you.  

Mountain Meadows Golf Executive 


